
TO: The Honorable Members of the State Board of Education 
 
FROM: Janet Barresi 
 
DATE: December 19, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: TLE Update  
 
 
 
State Department of Education 
The State Department of Education is pleased to introduce Laura McGee as the new 
Executive Director of Teacher and Leader Effectiveness. 
 
TLE Working Groups 
A second TLE Working Group will be convened shortly to begin conversations around 
the Student Academic Growth Component (35%) for Non-Tested Grades and Subjects. 
 
TLE Commission 
Since the November 15, 2012 State Board of Education meeting, the TLE Commission 
held one meeting.  The TLE Commission reviewed suggestions of the TLE Working 
Group related to Other Academic Measures and made recommendations for your 
consideration.   
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